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10th September 2024 
 
Northern 6 – postponed 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
I am sorry this message is getting to you later than we would have liked, but unfortunately, we have 
had to make the hard decision to postpone tomorrow's Northern Six Day.  
 
We have not taken the decision lightly; we want the day to be a positive experience for all our 
students and not put them off sport. With five of the six sports being outside, we think this will be 
the right decision considering the weather forecast. 
 
Students will need to come to school as normal with their school uniform on and their books and 
equipment for timetabled lessons.  
 
Pupils will still be given all the details of the sports clubs on offer and hopefully they will sign up to 
one of them. 
 
We will be in touch with a revised plan, maybe in the summer term, when we can rearrange.  
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience but want to put the safety of our pupils first. 
  
Thank you for your understanding.  
 

 
 
Mrs S Bowden 
Northern 6 Coordinator 
 
  
 
 
 


